
ELEMENTARY
TECH TALK

HORNE STREET SCHOOL IS PROUD TO HOST

A CELL PHONE AND GAMING INFO NIGHT FOR PARENTS

OCTOBER  23      6:30 PM

During this free event , the Dover Police
Department will talk with parents about
children and cell phones/online gaming . 
This talk will be geared towards parents of
upper elementary students who have been
given cell phones and will focus on how to
keep students safe , as well as informing
parents of the types of online activities

many of our students are participating in
(yes , even in elementary school !) .  

Our intent is to be proactive and empower
parents .  This talk is open to all elementary

school parents and staff .


